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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Attenti on: Mr. F. A. Wensl awski, Chi ef
Radiological Safety Branch

Subject: NRC IE Inspection Report 50-528/83-4~1-0
Radiation Monitoring System Testing
File: 84-019-026; D.4.33.2

lE RLE COPY,

Reference: (a) Letter from E.E. Van Brunt, Jr. to J.B. Martin,
NOLD-84-142, dated March 23, 1984

(b) Telecon between C.I. Sherman (NRC Region V) and
T.Bloom (APS), dated September 14, 1984

Dear Mr. Wenslawski:

In response to our commitment in reference (a), we have discussed our
finalized plans, concerning NRC Deviation Item 50-528/83-41-02 relative to
our commitment to Regulatory Guide 1.68, Appendix A, Item 13, with
Mr. C.I. Sherman of your staff on September 14, 1984. Attached please find
the Bechtel Technical, Specification (13-NM-997B) and the Science Applications
International Corporation Proposal for "Airborne Monitor Sampling Line
Plateout and other Measurements at Unit 1, PVNGS" which describe our program
to meet our Regulatory Guide testing commitment. Page four of the Bechtel
Specification highlights the Radiation Monitoring System testing to be per-
formed . As agreed to by Mr. Sherman, reference (b), thi s testing will be
conducted Post-Fuel Load upon completion of all applicable Radiation Monitoring
System Design Changes in order to obtain more representative data.

If you desire any "further information concerning this matter, we shall be
glad to,,prov'ide it to you.
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Very truly your ,

EEVBJr/TJB/no
Attachment
cc: R. P. Zimmerman w/o

C. I. Sherman w/a
A. C. Gehr w/o
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ED E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Production
ANPP Project Director
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